
MARCH, 2007 
 

The regular meeting of the Heath Township Board was held on March 2007 at 7:00 p.m. in 
the Heath Township Hall.  Schipper was absent. 
 
Supervisor Jones called the meeting to order and Boerman offered opening prayer.  The 
previous months minutes were approved as read. 
 
The contract with PCI was reviewed.  A motion was made by Meiste and supported by 
Boerman to approve.  All ayes.  Motion carried.  
 
A grant has been made available through the Allegan Emergency Management for a new 
emergency warning system.  It will cover two miles and will be located on the property 
behind the fire department.   
 
At the end of April, Ron will be working with the road commission on sidewalk placement 
in the township. As soon as this is complete, we can begin to get pricing.    
 
Hilda updated the board on the last Planning Commission work session.  The maps are 
being worked on to be future land use instead of master plan.  They are working on the 
wording for home businesses and will be sending letter so those who need to apply to the 
ZBA.  PCI will be coming to the meetings instead of the alternates.  The next meeting is 
May 24 at 7:00 p.m. 
 
County Commissioner Dean Kapenga presented his report.   
 
The township bills were presented.  A motion was made by Boerman and supported by 
Lindholm to approve the payment of these.  All ayes.  Motion carried. 
 
The fire department bills were presented.  A motion was made by Boerman and supported 
by Lindholm to approve.  All ayes.  Motion carried. 
 
A motion was made by Boerman and supported by Meiste to adjourn at 7:25.  All ayes.  
Motion carried.  
 
Sheila Meiste, Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


